
 

We hope that everyone had a great Thanksgiving and spent lots of time with 
Family and relaxing. It’s hard to believe that Christmas is right around the 
corner and will afford us all even more family time.  

Don’t forget about our Parent Appreciation Night where we watch your 
child(ren) so that you can enjoy a night out (or in) shopping, relaxing, taking 
in a movie, etc. This is our special gift to all our wonderful families. Be sure 
to let us know if you will be participating.  

We have all really enjoyed making all the special items that we have for you 
on Christmas. We know you will love them. 

This month, we are going to work on our fine and gross motor skills. 
We will practice holding on to things; filling and dumping; and some 
of us can even try stacking one thing on top of another. We will 
continue to practice standing, crawling, pulling up on things and jumping in 
the bouncer.  

We still love our buggy rides and going to assembly in the morning. Make 
sure to dress for the weather in case we do get cold spells or pack those 
additional items, so we can layer ourselves.  

Thanks, as always, for your monthly donation 
of wipes. 

Wishing you and yours a very Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year!  

 

Ms. Linda    

Ms. Mary Ann  Ms. Katelyn 


